
Matthew Tennant, Pastor
CarolynWilliams, Associate Pastor
Robbie Spiers, Music Director
Audrey Davis, Ministry Assistant
Mary Ann Crane, Organist

Sunday Mornings
Worship at 9
Sunday School at 9:45
Worship at 11 (nursery available)

Wednesday Evenings
W.O.W. (Worship onWednesdays) at 6
Potluck Dinner (2nd and 4thWednesdays)
W.O.W. will resume on September 3.

NEWOffice Hours
M / T / W / Th -­‐ 8:30am -­‐ 1:30pm
Friday -­‐ 8:30am -­‐ 12:30pm

65 East Church Street
P.O. Box 99
Kilmarnock, VA 22482
(804) 435-­‐1703
www.kilmarnockbaptist.org
info@kilmarnockbaptist.org
twitter@kilmarnockbc

August 27th @ 6:30pm
• Warren Sutherland will lead a discussion on quorums.
• Bob Gray will lead a discussion on church incorporation.

September 7th following the 11am service*
• Gail Saylor will lead a discussion regarding church

membership requirement of immersion. Coffee and light
refreshments will be provided.

Join the conversation at two open
meetings regarding proposed

changes to KBC's Constitution and
By-Laws. We want your feedback!

This year's show will be on
Saturday, August 16 at 2pm and

will be hosted by our JOY
Ministry. Master of Ceremonies
will be Harriet Dawson. Come
for the fun! Invite someone!
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Worship On Wednesdays will resume on
September 3 at 6pm! Normally dinner is
served after the worship service, but
only if someone provides it. If you
would like to serve in this way, please
contact the church office. You can buy
or make the food, and food costs will be
reimbursed. Please keep your receipts.

To support CBF missionaries
Andy and Jutta Cowie in their
work in Haiti, go to http://
www.thefellowship.info/give-­‐
now/, click on the light blue tab
“Mission Communities/Projects”,

select the last option “Specific project (type in box
below)”, enter “project number 87104”, and fill in
the amount you wish to give and your billing info. If
you need any help, please let the church staff know.

During August, the
WMU is collecting
school supplies for
the Lancaster Primary
School and the
Hispanic Ministry.

Please leave the backpacks empty, as the supplies will be grouped and
distributed by grade level. There will be a collection box in the rear
foyer. If you do not enjoy shopping but would like to participate in this
project, you may give a check or cash to the church and designate it for
“school supplies.” Supply lists are available on tables in church foyers.

5 part series - sundays - 9:45am - Beane Hall

August 3 - Intro and Ancient Baptismal Practices
August 10 - Baptism in the New Testament
August 17 - Baptism in the early Christian church

August 24 - Baptism for the earliest Baptists
August 31 - Baptist theology of baptism

Who Are You?

Who Are We?
Discover fascinating facts
about one of the most
distinctive elements of who
we are as Baptists during
this 5-part series led by
Pastor Matt. Invite a friend,
neighbor or co-worker!

We want to celebrate your anniversaries!
Contact the church office so we can share in
your joy! Congratulations to David and Susan
Humphreys on 30 years (August 11), and to
Ken and Agnes Holloway on 12 years
(August 21)!

Everyone is invited to the “Master’s
Blend” Class Picnic at Belle Isle State
Park on Saturday, August 23. We

will gather at 4pm at the
“Humphrey’s Shelter”.

Hamburgers, hot dogs, water and
soft drinks will be provided around
5:30. Bring a side dish to share. Our
special guest and friend, Tommy
Thompson, will bring us special
music. Parking is $4.00 per car.

Mid-year giving statements are available in rear foyer.


